
Media Committee Report 

The Media Committee met June 4.  We decided to send more articles to Keri for the online 

newsletter. We will meet again on August 20 and see if we need more articles. 

Kevin Firme 

P.S. 

From Keri – All articles received after the Spring Assembly have been added to the Online 

Newsletter on the R5 website. More articles are needed and are welcome from anyone in R5 and 

OA. 

 


